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Draft E-Sign Notice Posted on Multifamily Policy Drafting Table 

 
The draft Multifamily Housing Notice, “Electronic Signature, Transmission, and Storage – Guidance 
for Multifamily Assisted Housing Industry Partners” has been posted to the “Multifamily Policy Drafting 
Table” for review and feedback.   
 
The content of the draft Notice pertains to occupancy policies and business operations of assisted 
multifamily housing properties. The draft Notice provides proposed guidance on acceptable 
procedures for use of electronic signatures, electronic transmission, and storage of documents and 
files.  Please use this link to access the draft Notice.   
 
We encourage HUD staff and partners to review the draft Notice and submit feedback by August 9, 
2019 to MFHDraftingTable@hud.gov.   

 

 
 
 

 

  
 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.hud.gov%2fprogram_offices%2fhousing%2fmfh%2fMFH_policy_drafts&c=E,1,k3QlkeMF_urfj_FxXK2iUrXPB9li2v5yJNDDcL4emP12jC86xXCKe1bTvCQOPcS14kWj8xtBApGnbuwtRQC2E-hCONeG0iirObQRzopfR8me0xw-Sg,,&typo=1
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